
Summary of Final Regulatory Flexibility Analysis 
 
The Office of the Commissioner of Insurance has determined that this rule will not 
have a significant economic impact on a substantial number of small businesses and 
therefore a final regulatory flexibility analysis is not required. 
 
Summary of Comments of Legislative Standing Committees 
 
The legislative standing committees had no comments on this rule. 


